
STAFF REPORT  
  

DATE: September 9, 2020    

  

RE: 79 Golf Club Drive (permit application # T2020-0059)  

  

FROM:  Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager   

  

An application was submitted on February 19,2020 to remove (1) Wild 

Tamarind tree.  An initial staff report was written on February 27, 2020.  

Below are updated photos of the Wild Tamarind tree: 

 

 

 
 

 

 Photo showing entire tree and location on the property. 



 

Photo showing canopy of tree, view 1. Canopy is lopsided with new healthy 

growth primarily toward one side. 



 

Photo of tree canopy, view 2.  Central trunks and branches show evidence of 

decay and damage.  



 
 

Photo showing tree trunk and canopy. 



 

Photo of tree canopy view 3-side view.  



 

Photo of tree canopy, view 4. 



 

Photo of base of tree. 



 

Photo showing tree trunk and main branch crotch area. 


